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GLOBAL CARE CAPITAL ANNOUNCES NEW CHIEF FINANCIAL OFFICER 

March 16th, 2022 – Vancouver, BC – Global Care Capital Inc. (CSE: HLTH, FRANKFURT: L6V2) 
(the “Company” or “Global Care”) a global investment company which engages in early-stage 
investment opportunities in private and public companies, announces that James Henning has resigned 
as Chief Financial Officer of the Company to pursue other opportunities. The Company thanks Mr. 
Henning for his service and is pleased to announce that Bryce Clark has been appointed as Chief 
Financial Officer of the Company to fill the vacancy. 
 
Mr. Clark practices public accounting and is the owner of Bryce A. Clark & Associates Ltd. located in 
Vancouver, British Columbia. Mr. Clark has over twenty years of experience serving as Chief 
Financial Officer, Chief Executive Officer or a director of several TSX Venture Exchange listed public 
companies in the mining industry. 
 
 
About Global Care  

Global Care Capital is a global investment company which specializes in providing early-stage financing 
to private and public companies. The Company engages in new, early-stage investment opportunities 
in previously underdeveloped assets and obtaining positions in early-stage investment opportunities 
that adequately reflect the risk profile. 

 
GLOBAL CARE CAPITAL INC.:  

Company Contact:  

Mr. Hugh Maddin, Interim CEO 

604-687-2038 

info@globalcarecapital.com 
 
 
 
The CSE does not accept responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of this release. 
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